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May 9, 2024

RE:  Renewal of Property Tax Exemption
 
Our office recently sent an application to renew your Senior Citizen or Disabled Persons 
Property Tax Exemption.  A letter dated May 6, 2024, was included with the application.
 
We made a mistake in the letter by requesting income documents for 2022.  
 
Please provide copies of your 2023 income documents and IRS income tax 
return, if you are required to file one, with your renewal application by July 8, 
2024. 

Remember that you can now file your renewal and upload your income documents 
online at:  http://kcowa.us/Renewal
 
We apologize for any confusion this may have caused. 
 
Please contact our office if you have any questions.
 
Sincerely, 
 
The Exemptions Team 
Kitsap County Assessor’s Office 
360.337.7160 
assessor@kitsap.gov 
 


